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COLLEGE NOTICE 
 

INTERNAL AUDIT 
 

 
At its meeting on 27 October 2006 the Management Board considered the recommendations 
of an independent review of the College's Internal Audit Service and agreed to recommend 
that the Service should be outsourced to an external provider. This recommendation was 
endorsed by the Audit Committee at its meeting on 8 November 2006. 
 
An Evaluation Committee was established to consider tenders for the Internal Audit role and 
at its meeting on 13 June 2007 the Audit Committee formally agreed the Evaluation 
Committee’s recommendation that Deloitte and Touche Public Sector Internal Audit Limited 
should be appointed as the College's Internal Auditors for a period of 5 years with effect from 
1 August 2007. 
 
Deloitte are now established in offices on the South Kensington Campus and are preparing to 
carry out an initial series of high level audits across the College on which they will base their 
proposed 2007/08 Internal Audit Plan for consideration by the Audit Committee at its next 
meeting on 8 November. 
 
Contact details and further information on the Internal Audit Service are available at 
http://www3.imperial.ac.uk/secretariat/governance/internalaudit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
K.A. MITCHESON 
College Secretary 

http://www.imperial.ic.ac.uk/�
http://www3.imperial.ac.uk/secretariat/governance/internalaudit�

	3 September 2007

